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Joel Jeffrey 

Drilling Company 
Water Well Drilling Contractor 

Oregon Water Resources Department 
725 Summer St. N.E. Suite A 
Salem, OR 97301-1271 

September 26, 2018 

Rel Y AMH 7944 annular seal material 

Mr. Jeffrey, 

I am writing to inform you of the correct quantity of bentonite sealing material used in 
the construction of Y AMH7944 back in 1995. 

The log indicates 12 sacks ofbentonite were used. This is correct. However, at that time I 
had acquired a pallet of chipped bentonite sacks. When these sacks were delivered I 
discovered they were 100 pound sacks instead of the now normal 50 pound sacks. 

Twelve of these 100 pound sacks of chips were used for the bentonite portion of the 
annular seal in this well. 

I would like this letter to be attached to the original log for clarification. 

Thank you 

!L#.4-;> 
David Paysinger, Lie. #1 438WWC 
Blue Water Drilling Company 
Dayton, OR 97114 

16303 SE Wallace Rd, Dayton OR 97114 • 503-868-7878 • bluewaterdrilling@gmail.com 
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